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In consideration of the Legislative Concept I support a strong cap and invest policy-
-stron enough to compatible with CA.
I am a retired Emergency Physician, life-long environmentalist, liberal Democrat
with a degree in Forestry who has lived in Oregon for over 32 years.  Having just
sold my cabin at ODell Lake in the Cascades I have seen first hand the impacts of
climate change with decreased snowpack and larger, hotter wildfires.
Sincerely,
John J. Kaib, MD
4535 SW 27th Ave
Portland, OR  97239-1201   
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